
Meet our SENDCo! 
Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator 

 

 
 

You are invited to come and meet Mrs Steventon, our SENDCo  
on Friday 15th December 2023 and Friday 19th January 2024  

from 9:15 - 9:45 
 

Please sign in at the Main School Office (Key Stage 1) 
 

These informal inclusion drop-in sessions will provide parents and carers 
with an opportunity to: 

 

• Ask questions or share queries about how we support your child’s 
learning. 

 

• Find out about The SEND Ranges and how they are used in school. 
 

• Explore what support we can offer your child. 
 

• Discuss ways of working together to support your child. 
 

• Signposting to other professional supportive agencies. 

 
 


